
Media Contact: 
Michael Beightol 
312.339.0055 
mbeightol@coyotemarsh.com 
 

 
 

 
December 19, 2013 
 

Menominee Tribe Grateful that Rep. Paul Ryan  
Expresses Support for the Proposed Hard Rock Kenosha Casino 

 
Craig Corn, Chairman of the Menominee Indian Tribe of Wisconsin said today: 
 
"We are honored to have earned the support of Congressman Paul Ryan and are 
confident that our project will meet his goal of a net jobs gain that benefits 
everybody.  
 
“The Menominee Hard Rock Hotel & Casino in Kenosha will create more than 
5,000 good-paying jobs, employ 1,400 construction workers, generate millions of 
dollars in new state revenue annually and provide numerous other economic 
benefits to Wisconsin.  
 
“We are grateful that bipartisan support of our plan continues to grow. 
 
“We are committed to working with Governor Walker and his Administration to 
demonstrate that the Kenosha casino is a true job-creator and the right move for 
the Badger State. Congressman Ryan’s endorsement says a great deal about the 
benefits of our project, and we greatly appreciate his support." 
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